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New library series explores “What’s Next” for our city and the world 
First program to discuss “Climate Change,” September 6, 7 p.m. at the Main Library 

 

 
 

LOUISVILLE (August 20, 2012) – The modern world is changing fast. Now, a new library series takes 

an insightful look at the important issues just over the horizon.  Called What’s Next, the series invites 

experts and explorers at the frontiers of change here in Louisville to share their perspectives on a range of 

topics, from energy to education, medicine to the arts.  

 

If this year’s extreme weather and climate-study headlines have caught your attention, come hear Dr. 

Keith Mountain, professor and chair of the department of geography and geosciences at the University of 

Louisville. From shrinking ice to scorching summers, he has been engaged as a researcher in the science 

of climate change for over 30 years - his perspective shaped by his research in places as far away as 

Antarctica, Greenland, China, Africa and South America, and as close as Louisville’s Iroquois Park.   

 

Join Dr. Mountain for a discussion on global climate change September 6, 7 p.m. at the Main Library.  

The event is free, but tickets are required; order online at LFPL.org, or call 574-1644.  Also on hand: Joe 

Sullivan with Louisville’s National Weather Service. 
 

# # # 

 
Louisville Free Public Library connects the residents of Louisville and Jefferson County to knowledge and 

information at our 18 locations and on the Web at www.lfpl.org. Come on in, the whole world’s inside. For more 

information about the Louisville Free Public Library, go to www.flpl.org or call 502-574-1611. 
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